
 
 
 

BOARD OF WORKS 
 

April 2, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Greg York. 
 
 
ORDER OF BUSINESS: 

 
• Director Tichenor moved to suspend the rules for the reading of the minutes and accept last week’s BOW 

minutes.  Commissioner Ayers seconded.  Motion carried 3-0 
• Mayor York requested a motion to accept the Payroll, Water, Wastewater and General fund claims for the 

week of March 26th to APRIL 2nd .   Director Tichenor moved to accept.  Commissioner Ayers seconded.  
Motion carried 3-0   

• Department Heads announced that Pam Shelton in the Police Department and Jimmie Butler in the 
Wastewater Department would be retiring 6/1/2012.   
 
CITIZENS APPEARING: 
 

• Larry Marlow appeared before the board requesting clarification on a citation received on the Discount 
Store on South Main Street regarding a sign issue.   

• Michael Odom, 324 Bundy Avenue appeared before the board requesting information on the possibility of 
reinstating the Sidewalk Program.  Mayor York stated it would be taken under advisement and Mr. Odom 
contacted. 

 
ADJOURN: 

 
• Mayor York moved for adjournment.  Director Tichenor seconded.   

 
 
 
 
                                                       ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                           Presiding Officer of the Board of Works and Safety 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Christy York, Clerk Treasurer 
 
 
Approved by me this 2nd day of April 2012.                                                       
                                                           ------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                      Greg York, Mayor 
 


